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Achieving and Maintaining the Quality Mark  

 

Achievement of the Quality Mark  

Once the school considers it has collated enough evidence to meet each of the standards in 

the portfolio, DOS will visit the school to discuss the evidence with the SENCO and/or Quality 

Mark Lead. Should further evidence still be required, this will be agreed during the 

consultation meeting and time will be given for any additional evidence to be collated. 

Following the consultation process and completion of any additional actions agreed, the 

school can formally submit the evidence portfolio and apply for the Norfolk Dyslexia Friendly 

School Quality Mark Award.  

Provided each of the standards has been met in full, the school will be issued with the Quality 

Mark. 

 

Maintaining the Quality Mark 

The school will be able to apply to renew the Quality Mark every 2 years.  To achieve 

certificate renewal, the school would need to demonstrate that its dyslexia friendly practices 

are still embedded.  

A checklist requiring completion for this process will be provided by DOS at the point of 

renewal and providing the school can evidence continued good practice in all areas, an 

updated certificate will be issued. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


